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FROM
THE PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

IC.

UNIVERSITY OF ABERDEEN

Aberdeen, 9th February, 1937.

The Reverend Dr, Karl Barth,
University of Basel,
Switzerland.

Dear Dr. Barth,

We are looking fopward with pleasure
to hearing your Gifford Lecturesz?ereﬂin the week beginning,
Monday the 8th March.

My wife and I-hope it may suit your

arrangements to stay with us during the week at Chanounry Lodgggv

0l1ld Aberdeen.

Baspaniscnn Haf

Yours sincerely,
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